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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
 
Etone College Careers Fair – November 15th 2024 
 
We will soon be holding our annual Careers Fair at Etone College for pupils in all key stages. Pupils will be able 
to speak directly with employers, employees and educational administrators from a variety of different sectors 
as well as gain further insight into university life and gather information on apprenticeships or employment.  
We have Universities, Emergency Services, Accountants and many more exhibitors expected on the day. The 
event will run from 11.45 - 3.45 and will be taking place in the Sports Hall within Etone Sports Centre. Pupils 
will attend the fair on a rotation as follows: 
 

Year 7 11.45 – 12.05 Year 8 13.35-13.55 
Year 11 12.05-12.35 Year 12 & 13 14.00-15.00 
Year 9 12.45-13.05 Parents 14.00-15.30 
Year 10 13.05-13.35 

 
 
Parents/Carers are invited to attend from 14.00 to make their own enquiries and offer support to their 
children. We ask that due to safeguarding reasons, you do not arrive before 14.00 pm and that you park on 
our visitors’ car park in front of Etone Sports Centre. Please make your way into the Sports Centre via the 
sports centre reception entrance to sign in. Students will not be able to leave lessons to attend this slot with 
parents as they have already attended earlier in the day.  
 
Following the event, pupils will discuss their future pathways and develop various skills dependent upon their 
age group such as CV writing, applying for courses and using the START careers profile during Learning for 
Life lessons.  
 
If as a parent you wish to attend the event, please complete the Microsoft forms link below, no later than 
November 13th 2024. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/PveUDHyuV5 
 

 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs Sweet on 02476 757300.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
 
      
Mr I Smith        Mrs L Barlow  
Headteacher         Careers Lead 

https://forms.office.com/e/PveUDHyuV5

